
 

  

1st April 2022 

To,  

The BSE Limited 

PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Scrip code: 542923 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Sub:  SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th November, 2018 – Fund 

raising by issuance of debt securities by Large Entities 
 

With reference to the above Circular, we would like to inform you that our Company ‘Tranway 

Technologies Limited’ is not a Large Corporate as per the framework provided in the aforesaid 

Circular. 

 

This is for your information and ready reference.  

 

Please acknowledge the receipt and take the above on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Tranway Technologies Limited                              

                                                          

Anitha R                                                                            

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer            

 

 

    

 


